Hello AMS Community,

The Unidata Users Committee invites you to join Unidata staff, community members, and
distinguished speakers at the 2015 Unidata Users Workshop, scheduled to take place 22-25
June 2015 in Boulder, Colorado. This year’s workshop is titled “Data-Driven Geoscience:
Applications, Opportunities, Trends, and Challenges,” and its goal is to raise awareness of
important new trends in geoscience technology, including cloud computing, data management,
and the place of Python in the geoscience computing infrastructure. The workshop is a chance
for the academic community to share hands-on activities, course materials, and ideas for
improving research and education.

The Unidata Users Committee encourages you to register now by visiting the workshop web site
at:

http://www.unidata.ucar.edu/events/2015Users\Workshop/

There are stipends available for qualified student participants. See the Student Announcement
on the workshop web site for additional information.

We look forward to seeing you in Boulder this June!

Kevin Tyle, Chair Mike Baldwin and Steven Lazarus
Unidata Users Committee 2015 Workshop Co-Chairs


http://www.unidata.ucar.edu/events/2015UsersWorkshop/

